
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: September 10, 2020 8:59 AM
To: Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC); Media
Cc: Me'Shel Gulliver Bélanger; fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC); Elizabeth Lindsay
Subject: RE: For Fact Checking - Response on N95 Testing

Thanks Cecely, I’ve sent this to program – standby!

From: Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) [mailto:cecely.roy@canada.ca]
Sent: September 10, 2020 8:57 AM
To: Bryan Blom <Bryan.Blom@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Media <media@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Cc: Me'Shel Gulliver Bélanger <MeShel.GulliverBelanger@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; James Fitzmorris <james.fitz-
morris@canada.ca>; Elizabeth Lindsay <Elizabeth.Lindsay@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Subject: For Fact Checking - Response on N95 Testing

Morning!

As mentioned on the Tuesday COM call, please see below a draft response for fact checking this morning to the
Globe’s question below on how many N95 and equivalent masks have passed testing.

Question: Can you tell me how many of the N95s that are listed as received have passed the testing requirements?

Draft Response:

All of the 61.7 million N95 and equivalent respirator masks have gone through initial quality assurances prior
to the federal government accepting large deliveries of the product. Some have gone through further testing and
have been inventoried, while others are going through this process.

This number does not include any masks that have failed to meet quality testing and product standards.

Thank you!

Cecely Roy
343-549-7293
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